

Bruce County - Smart Commute Program- Winter Campaign Contest

From Transit <Transit@brucecounty.on.ca>

Date Thu 1/23/2025 3:01 PM

To Jennifer Ryckman <JRyckman@brucecounty.on.ca>

You don't often get email from transit@brucecounty.on.ca. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Good afternoon,

I hope that this email finds you warm and safe!

Bruce County is excited to announce that we have launched the Smart Commute Program in our Region.

Smart Commute is a program that helps residents and employers learn about travel options and allows an individual to meet up with another to co-ordinate sharing a ride. We have had great interest and have 9 businesses enrolled and counting.

We will be hosting a Winter Campaign Contest and would like to offer a \$50.00 prize. I am reaching out to you today to see if you offer "community dollars". As we would like to encourage shopping locally, and we would like to have a few options for the winner depending on their geographical location.

If you could kindly respond to let us know if you offer the community dollars that would be greatly appreciated.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Warmest Regards
Jen

If you feel that this email was commercial in nature and you do not wish to receive further electronic messages from the County of Bruce, please click on the following link to unsubscribe: Unsubscribe. Please be advised that this may restrict our ability to send messages to you in the